
  
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/015/2022-23                                                                              21st April 2022 
 

GPS BUS TRACKING FACILITY 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

In our endeavour to ensure safety and security of our students as well as for the 
convenience of our parents, we have initiated the GPS Bus Tracking facility. 
Please find below the steps to view the exact location of the school bus via the 
school app. 
 

Steps for Android Users: 
1. Open the Edunext App. 
2. Scroll down to the bottom of the screen till you can view the tab: others. 
3. Click on vehicle tracking. 
4. Locate the school bus. 

 

Steps for IOS Users: 
1. Download Edunext Parent App from the App Store. 
2. Login using school code: ridgevalley 
3. Username and ID will be the student’s admission number and the 

password. 
4. After opening the dashboard, look for the tab: Updates at the bottom of 

the screen. 
5. Press Updates and press the vehicle tracking tab to view the location of 

the bus. 
 
Please feel free to connect with Mr. Deepak Jain for any further queries at 
estate@ridgevalleyschool.org. 
 

Regards, 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal RVS 
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